
Wednesday 17th April, 2024

Dear Families,

Re: Eid Celebration

I hope you have enjoyed the return to school this week. The children have really impressed us with
their focus and hard work already and we are looking forward to a really successful summer term.

It has been lovely talking to the children about everything they have done
during the Easter break, particularly hearing about the very special Eid
celebrations our Muslim families enjoyed. With this in mind, it is a Thomas
Fairchild tradition to have an Eid celebration together at school so we would
like to invite you all to our Eid Celebration, which will take place next Friday
26th April. The event will be held in the school playground from 3.30pm -
5.00pm. We can’t wait to see you all there and to celebrate as a school
community.

To support the organisation of our Eid festivities, the Thomas Fairchild Families Parent-Staff
Association will be meeting this Friday 19th April at 9.00am. All are welcome to join this planning
session with Bev Dickinson, our Enrichment and Wellbeing Lead. We hope you can join us.

Kind regards,

Matthew Trahair
Headteacher


